
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Call for Members of the Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit 
Katimajiit 
 
Start Date: May 22, 2014 
End Date: June 6, 2014 
                     30 sec 
 
The Minister of Culture and Heritage is looking for two elders – one from the Kivalliq and 
one from the Kitikmeot – to serve on the Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit Katimajiit. 
 
The Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit Katimajiit is made up of non-governmental members who 
make recommendations about how Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit can be implemented 
throughout government and public agencies.  
 
Members of the Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit Katimajiit are respected elders of the 
community, who have experience with Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit. Oral and written fluency 
in Inuktitut or Inuinnaqtun is essential. Members are required to attend at least six 
meetings per year. 
 
For more information, please contact Shuvinai Mike at 867-975-5525 or by email at 
smike@gov.nu.ca. The deadline for nominations is June 6, 2014. 
 

### 
 
Media Contact:  
Leevede Atagoyuk 
Senior Manager of Communications and Media Relations  
Department of Culture and Heritage 
867-975-5526 
latagoyuk@gov.nu.ca  
 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, 
www.gov.nu.ca 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
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